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TO ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL 1976 AT AMERICAN AIRLINES IN TORONTO 
 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

 
Two weeks ago, we sent a communication about the CAWU approaching our members 
and trying to convince our members to change over to them. Our leadership came to the 
station for 2 days to engage with the YYZ members and had positive conversations. The 
purpose of the meeting was to meet with everyone and explain to all the members what 
the real consequences are when you decide to change a Union. We were happy that 
everyone was transparent and some even said that changing Unions was something they 
were convinced to do but we can see that after these conversations over numerous 
members decided to revoke their membership card from CAWU. This is an amazing start 
to demonstrate to CAWU that we don’t make empty promises but actually deliver the 
facts and realistic expectations. We are pleased to see that solidarity within the 
membership is strong especially considering that bargaining is 2 weeks away. For any 
members that still had doubts, it is never too late to complete a revocation form. The 
form should be sent to djalbert@usw.ca. The QR code is available on the Union board 
and if you need don’t see it, please reach out to Kurtis McGibbon and our team of Union 
Reps for any additional information. We will continue to talk to our members and answer 
any questions they may have.  

  
  

In Solidarity, 

 

Manny D’Souza- VP/FST USW Local 1976   
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